The Friends of Northfield Infant School

Toy Sale

Thursday 17 May 2018



Dear Parents

The Friends Toy sale has been scheduled for Thursday 17 May 2018.

We would therefore like to ask for any donations of unwanted or outgrown toys, games, jigsaws, small cars, soft toys etc. All will be gratefully received.

Any donations can be left at the office in a bag or box from Monday 14th May.

The children may bring to school, up to a maximum of £1.50 in a named purse to buy something from the sale. This activity is great for the children and will help get them used to handling a small amount of money.

Thank you.